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8th April 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
South Downs Planetarium 
 
In Rowan Class our topic next term will be To Infinity and Beyond, to start this topic in an 
exciting way we will be taking the children to visit South Downs Planetarium in Chichester 
on Tuesday 24th May 2022. We will be travelling by two minibuses, leaving school at 
approximately 9.30am and arriving back before the end of the school day. 
 
The children will be provided with a morning snack as normal, however they will need to bring 
a packed lunch with them in a backpack that they can carry themselves. Chartwells can 
provide a lunch free of charge instead of a hot meal for the day. Please email the office 
office@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk by Tuesday 10th May 2022, if you would like your child to 
be provided with a Chartwells packed lunch. If we do not hear from you by this date we will 
assume you are providing a packed lunch from home. 
 
To enable this trip to go ahead, we will be asking for a voluntary contribution of £7 to cover 
the cost of the trip. By paying the contribution via the Schoolsbuddy system, this is accepted 
as consent for your child to attend this trip and to travel on the minibus.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Emma McGrath. 
Rowan Class Teacher  
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